
 

 

Boral Land & Property 
Group 
Triniti - T2  
39 Delhi Road 
NORTH RYDE NSW 2113 
PO Box 6041  
NORTH RYDE 
NSW 2113 
 
T: +61 (02) 9033 5300 
F: +61 (02) 9033 5505 
www.boral.com.au 

 
2 November 2020 
 
 
The Secretary 
The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
Planning Assessment 
4 Parramatta Square 
12 Darcy Street 
 
Parramatta NSW 2150 
 
 
Attn:  Ms. Lauren Evens 
 Team Leader 
 Energy, Resources & Compliance 
 
Via: DPIE planning portal   
 
Dear Lauren,  
 
RFI2457: Marulan South Limestone Mine Continued Operations Project (SSD-7009) 
request for additional information – Landowner consent 
 
Reference is made to the abovementioned Development Application currently under 
assessment by the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment (DPIE) and the 
requests for further information dated 26 September 2019 and 11 November 2019. 

 

In relation to the latter, we note that DPIE has confirmed receipt of information on 6 
November 2011 that is considered to have satisfactorily addressed points two to seven 
(inclusive) of the 26 September 2019 request.  

 

In response to point, one the request for landowner’s consent from the Feltham Estate 
combined with evidence that an agreement was reached with Goulburn Mulwaree Council 
regarding the upgrade of local roads, Boral confirms that the requested information was 
furnished to DPIE by email on Friday 30 October 2020.  

 

Boral is of the view this matter has now been resolved and the DA may progress.  

 
If you have any questions, or would like to discuss this matter in in more detail, please feel 
free to contact me on 0401 894 110 or rachael.snape@boral.com.au 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Rachael Snape 
Planning & Development Manager (NSW & ACT) 
Boral Land & Property Group 


